Choice

Dear ChoiceBuilder® Group,

The global coronavirus pandemic has created an unprecedented situation which affects us all.
ChoiceBuilder, on behalf of Anthem Blue Cross, wants to support you during this challenging
time. That’s why Anthem Blue Cross has elected to forgive a percentage of your Anthem Blue
Cross April 2020 premium.

ChoiceBuilder has applied a one-time 50 percent credit for all members enrolled on Anthem
Blue Cross during the month of April. The 50 percent premium credit is part of Anthem’s
COVID-19 related premium forgiveness program, and reflects on your November invoice. The
credit amount will appear in the “Payments Received” table on your invoice with a prefix of
“AC” followed by your CB group number. Please reference your April invoice for eligible
Anthem Blue Cross members.

On behalf of Anthem Blue Cross, we hope this premium credit will provide some financial relief,
contribute to your company's financial wellness, and demonstrate how much we value your

business.

If you have questions related to your credit, please contact ChoiceBuilder Customer Service at
1-866-412-9279.

Sincerely,

ChoiceBuilder

Cc: Broker
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